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Please note the following clarification: 
 

1. Delete Item F.8 in Its Entirety 
a. A concern has been raised in regards to the requirement that proposers include an 

hourly rate schedule.  This schedule was requested for information purposes only in an 
effort to provide a mechanism by which services could be rendered immediately 
following selection and prior to final negotiations.  Although the District does not feel 
that this item is contrary to the intent of RCW 39.80 the requirement is being removed 
from the RFP in an effort to provide more clarity and assurance to prospective firms.  
The requested rate schedule was never included as part of the scoring for evaluation.  If 
prior to receiving this addenda, your firm’s proposal has been submitted or shipped 
containing the rate schedule, it will be disregarded and will not be considered in the 
scoring for evaluation.  Likewise, failure to acknowledge this addenda will not count 
against said firm. 

 

 

 


